
Heads Up, Tripler Army Medical Center Community  
 
Starting July 25, 2025, Tripler Army Medical Center patients and staff will experience 
changes to how they enter the hospital grounds due to construction aimed at improving 
traffic flow. 
 
To reduce congestion, we will be temporarily using two different entry locations once you 
are on TAMC Campus.  
 
Here’s what you need to know: 
Initial Change (starting July 25, 2025, 5 a.m.-8 a.m.): All traffic entering through the left lane 
will be diverted to Krukowski Road. All traffic entering through the right lane will remain on 
Jarret White Road, Monday through Friday, between 5 a.m. – 8 a.m. 
 
These changes are being made to reduce delays for both employees and patients, and to 
improve safety near the H201 exit ramp. 
 
If you miss your appointment or need to reschedule, please contact the appointment line 
at 888-673-2778. 
 
Tripler Army Medical Center appreciates your patience as we work to improve access to 
care. 
 
See below map of the new traffic pattern 

 


